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LITURGY SCHEDULE 

Saturday…………….…………………………5:00 p.m. 
     (This Mass is Live Streamed & Recorded) 
 

Sunday…………………………… 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 
 

5:30 p.m. Evening Mass on  
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday  

 

Holydays……………………Consult the Bulletin 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Wednesdays from 2:00-5:00 p.m. 

 

For updates check St. Julie’s Website 
 

CONFESSIONS 

Saturdays…………………………3:30 - 4:30 p.m.  
In the Church 

PSR - PARISH SCHOOL OF 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 
Grades 1 - 7:  9:30 - 10:45 a.m. Sunday 

Grade 8: 6:30 - 7:45 p.m. Sunday 
(check PSR website for information) 

 

OCIA & OCIC (Order of Christian 
Initiation of Adults and Children) 

BAPTISMS 
1st & 3rd Sunday by appointment 

MARRIAGE 
Arrangements must be made 6 months  

in advance 
NEW PARISHIONERS 

You are welcome to call the office 
or register on line. 

CHURCH-CATECHETICAL CENTER • 440-327-1978 

5500 Lear Nagle Road • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039  
 

CHAPEL-ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

5545 Opal Drive • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039 

Hours: (Monday–Friday) 9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. 

Phone: 440-327-1978 

Email: stjbc@stjuliebilliart.org 

       Fr. Bob: franco@stpeternr.org 

Website: www.stjuliebilliart.org 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 
 

St. Julie Billiart is a welcoming Roman Catholic community 
that deepens our personal relationship with Jesus Christ by 
worshiping together, reaching out to others and building up  
the Kingdom of God. 

August 4, 2024 



St. Julie Billiart Parish 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Dear Parishioners, 

We just finished a week of Vacation Bible School. With the 
theme Scuba, our young people learned that God is faithful and loving. 
We can trust Him during the storms of life and, by loving each other, we 
help each other through. I want to thank Niki Sherman and her team 
of adult and teen volunteers for making this event possible. I was 
gratified at seeing many of our young people leading groups and making 
Scuba a success. God bless all who made 2024 VBS possible. 

St. Peter and St. Julie home information sharing program is 
officially underway. Over thirty volunteers will be dropping off purple 
bags to each registered household in both St. Peter and St. Julie 
Parishes. These bags will contain information about the Sacraments and 
the activities of our parishes. When they come to your home, please 

welcome them. However, do not detain them. They have many bags to 
drop off!  We pray that the seeds they sow will bear good fruit. 

Though the infamous Roe v. Wade decision has been 
overturned, the issue of abortion is more relevant than ever. 
Considering this, Lorain County Right to Life is continuing their signature 
ad and billboard campaign. Members of the St. Julie Pro-Life group will 
be in the back of the church to collect your signature and receive your 
donations after all the Masses today. 

The Cycling Saints took to the road for the first time last 
week. Bill Johanson is organizing it this summer. Our next ride is 
scheduled for Sunday, September 8. We will get that information out in 
a timely manner for those who want to join our group for a 15-to-20-mile 
bike ride on a Sunday afternoon. 

Last Sunday the Church began a five-week plunge into John 6. 
Drawing a parallel between the miracle of the multiplication of loaves 
and fish and the miracle of changing bread and wine into the Body and 
Blood of Christ, I addressed the obligation we have as Catholics to 
participating in the Eucharist each week and Holy Day. My topic this 
week will be Where we find life. 

This weekend’s gospel describes the aftermath of Jesus’ 
miracle. The people who were fed by this miracle came looking for Jesus. 
They had all sorts of questions. However, Jesus went to the heart of the 
matter. He told them, Do not work for food that perishes but for the 
food that endures to eternal life, which the Son of Man will give you. 

Some of the slang words for things that deal with money 
include words related to food: dough, clams, cheddar, cheese, and 
breadwinner. We know that when we have money, we will have food. 
However, Jesus reminded us that we do not live on bread alone, but on 
every word that comes from the mouth of God. How does God’s word 
nourish us? Quite simply, the truth of God gives us meaning. Yes, 
physical bread sustains us. However, God’s truth, among other things, 
tells us why we are here. Let us seek that bread that sustains us to 
eternal life. 

In Christ, 

        Fr. Bob Franco 

 
 

 

Home Visits 
During the months of August and 

September, volunteers will be visiting 

the homes of all of our parishioners. 

During this 3rd year of Eucharistic 

Revival, they will be dropping off a 

package that contains valuable 

information about our faith, the 

Mass, ministries in our parishes, and 

more.  If you see them in your 

neighborhood, open the door and say 

hi.  No long conversation or in-home 

visit will take place.  See you soon! 
 

PSR 2024-2025 
Needed: a third-grade teacher, a 

fourth-grade teacher, and a seventh-

grade co-teacher.  We can also use 

anyone interested in being a 

substitute teacher.  Contact Kelly 

Reed or St. Julie’s office.  

Registration must be completed by 

July 31 so families will receive their 

books in time for the start of PSR. 
 

  

 Jesus said to them, “I am the 

bread of life; whoever comes to me 

will never hunger, and whoever 

believes in me will never thirst.”  

      - Jn 6:35 
 

 

Maintenance Opening at       

St. Julie Parish 
St. Julie Parish is in need of a part 

time maintenance person. Duties 

include some cleaning, repairing and 

overseeing the facilities at the 

church and rectory. Must be able to 

communicate well with the staff 

members and contracted services for 

mowing, snow removal and HVAC 

maintenance. For more information, 

please inquire at the St. Julie Office 

(440-327-1978) during business 

hours. 



 

the health of, and caregivers of: 

Carly Guerra, Chris Sinclair, Marge 

Tatulinski, Stephan Durosko, nephew 

of Ted Lapponi, James Miklich, Nicole 

Jirousek, Don Skrovan, brother of 
Elaine Payne, Dennis Jufko, Lisa 
Frameli-Ramsey, Mae Preiss, mother 

of Sandra Zanick, Daniel DeLaat, 
Marian Kessler, Christian Hoffman, 

nephew of Pat, Dolores Rivera, Bob 
Jirousek, Barb Vrtachnik, Terry 
Flanagan, Jean Rasmussen, Kathleen 

Sobczak, JoAnne Bellomo, and the 

Regula family; for our men & women 

in uniform; our firefighters, police, 

doctors & nurses; for vocations to 

the priesthood, diaconate, and 

religious life.  
 

Please call the office to add a name to 
the Prayer List.  The name will stay for 
one month.  

 
Women in Friendship 

Women in Friendship will meet at 

1:00-3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, Aug. 13 

at the Miller Nature Preserve, 2739 

Center Rd (Rt. 83), Avon.  We will be 

observing the beautiful butterflies 

in the Butterfly House (closes at 

3:30 p.m.) and having refreshments 

at the Orchid Cafe (closes at 2:00 

p.m.).  If desired, come early or stay 

late to visit the Conservatory ($2 

admission, closes at 5:00 p.m.) and 

gift shop, too.  As summer begins to 

fade, you will be glad you took the 

time to visit the Butterfly House. 

Newcomers are always welcome. 

Parish & Community Events August 4, 2024 

Religious Education 
 

PSR-Parish School of Religion 

Sunday: Grades 1-7, 9:30 to 10:45 a.m. / Grade 8. 6:30 to 7:45 p.m.  

Mass Intentions for the Week 

The Week Ahead 
 

Sat/Sun   Right to Life Ad Sign Up in 
      Vestibule 

Wed. Rosary, 1:00 

 Adoration, 2:00-5:00 
   

Gift Bearers 
If you would like to be in the 

Offertory Procession for a Mass 

that is offered for one of your 

intentions, please let the ushers 

know before Mass begins.  They will 

be glad to honor your request. 
 

Right to Life 

Ad Sign Ups 
This weekend, 

after all Masses, 

we are asking 

people to sign up for the annual 

Lorain County Right to Life Ad and 

Billboard Campaign.  The Ad 

Campaign promotes respect for all 

life and will include print ads, online 

messaging, and billboards around  
 

 

Lorain County.  Now, more than 

ever, it’s important to speak out for 

the right to life of all.  A $5 

minimum donation is requested to 

help pay for the Campaign.  Sponsor 

names will be acknowledged on the 

Right to Life website.  Please add 

your name and donation to those in 

our County who support the gift of 

life!  You can also donate by mail or 

online -- see the flyer in the bulletin 

or go to 

LorainCountyRightToLife.org/

AdCampaign.   
 

Blood Donations 
A large thank you to those who 
donated blood on June 30.  Lillian 
Depinet, Laura Eland, Calum Kendall, 
Catharina McNichols, and Linda 
Vasiloff.   

 
 Children are a heritage from the 
Lord, offspring a reward from him. 
     -Psalm 127:3 

Parish Stewardship 
July 28:…………………………………………………….......…………….………………………...…..…………........….……..……….…...….$4901 

Faith Direct:……………..…………….…………….………...……………..…………..…$ 
School Subsidy:…………………….………...…...…..........................................................................................……...$0 

Capital Improvement: ……………….………………....……………….….…….…..……...…..…….……..$275
 Net Offertory:……………………….……………………………………………….…..…………..…..………$5176 
In Person Mass Attendance:…………………………………….…….. 370 

 

Thank you for sharing your Blessings.  

Aug.  3 Saturday  5:00 p.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

Aug.  4 Sunday  9:00 a.m. Nick Arguello  (Barb Arguello) 

  11:00 a.m. Jufko & Wolski Family  (Dennis Jufko) 

Aug.  5 Monday  5:30 p.m. Judy Flanagan  (Malbasa Family) 

Aug.  7 Wednesday  5:30 p.m. Debijo Lamb  (St. Julie’s Choir) 

Aug.  9 Friday  5:30 p.m. Judy Flanagan  (Joe & Pat Wing) 

Aug. 10 Saturday  5:00 p.m. Judy Flanagan  (Malbasa Family) 

Aug. 11 Sunday  9:00 a.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

  11:00 a.m. Linda LaLonde  (LaLonde Family) 

Men’s Breakfast - Please join us for the     

St. Julie & St. Peter Men's Fellowship breakfast 

on Saturday August 17 @ 8:20 a.m. Breakfast 

will be served at St. Julie’s in the Church. Open 

to men of any parish in the Diocese, come and 

enjoy a hearty, hot breakfast followed by a short 

video and discussion. We will end promptly at 9:45 a.m. So we have 

an idea of how much food to prepare please RSVP by sending an 

email to sjspbreakfast@gmail.com by August 12th. 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?bxmRxVQGzl3FwETjwaxcUxixi0O1CRGzIrSJogB-rUwHggAncAX0kZgekPFLD5lQNaDGtt6BdjBGpJh6_lq6Oo8uUArm-0Dlpethzi6MhLVUE2AAyXE8acgIAcQDWl5k6
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bxmRxVQGzl3FwETjwaxcUxixi0O1CRGzIrSJogB-rUwHggAncAX0kZgekPFLD5lQNaDGtt6BdjBGpJh6_lq6Oo8uUArm-0Dlpethzi6MhLVUE2AAyXE8acgIAcQDWl5k6
mailto:sjspbreakfast@gmail.com


 

Ring Found 
A wedding band was discovered on the 
property recently.  It could have been 
there for years.  Size looks like a man’s 
band.  No identification on the inside.  
Call the office to claim,   440-327-1978. 
 

Cleveland Catholic Women’s 
Day of Reflection 

“Inflame Me with Thy Love” 
A day promising to ignite the hearts and souls of 
attendees through inspiring speakers, uplifting music, 
Mass, confession and Adoration! We hope for a building 
of relationships and a deepening of our faith!  
Saturday, September 28, 9:00-3:00 p.m. at St. Albert 
the Great in N. Royalton.  Tickets on sale: 
www.clecatholicwomen.org.  Follow them 
@clecatholicwomen. 
 

Life in the Spirit Seminar 
There IS something more in our life of faith and as we 

grow in our relationship with Jesus.  Come to commit or 

re-commit your faith in Jesus and know what a full life 

can offer you!  Our Lady of Angels Prayer group will 

once again offer a Life in the Spirit Seminar beginning 

September 10, for seven consecutive Tuesday evenings 

through October 29th from 7:30-9:00 p.m.  We meet in 

the Primary building of Our Lady of Angels School, 

(behind Linus Hall) 3644 Rocky River Dr., Cleveland, 

44111.  Please phone Verna, 216-251-3560 or Tom,    

216-536-6495 for information or to register.  There is 

NO charge for this seminar.  

Ministers Schedule 

Sat, Aug. 3 Rec 

S–Beth Paoloni 
L-Jane Herbcha 

EM–Kathleen Mc. 

EM-Beth Paoloni 

C-Deacon John 

C-Agnes Klimkowicz 

U-Sue Dybowski 

U-Ron Uecker 

AS-Not Filled 

AS-Not Filled 

Aug. 4 , 9:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Barb Arguello 

EM-Mark LaLonde 

EM-Elaine Payne 

C-Deacon Del 

C-Not Filled 
U-Not Filled 

U-Hung Le 

AS-Not Filled 

AS-Not Filled 

11:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Jim Livingston  

EM-Bob Leither 

EM-Not Filled 

C-Chris Snyder 

C-Not Filled 

U-Dave Rodriguez 

U-Not Filled 

AS-Not Filled 

AS-Not Filled 

Sat, Aug. 10 Rec 

S–Beth Paoloni 
L-Jane Herbcha 

EM–Greg Dubecky 

EM-Beth Paoloni 

C-Deacon John 

C-Ceil Morrison 

U-Nick Guerrieri 

U-Ron Uecker 

AS-Ashley McDowell 

AS-Duncan McDowell 
 

Aug. 11 , 9:00 

S-Kathleen McWeeny 
L-Linda Vasiloff 

EM-Ray Sharron 

EM-Kathleen Mc. 

C-Deacon Del 

C-Tony Tinnerillo 
U-Elaine Payne 

U-Jim Gaffney 

AS-Not Filled 

AS-Not Filled 
 

11:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Amy Shealy  

EM-Joe Kotarsky 

EM-Jim Livingston 

C-Bob Leither 

C-Not Filled 

U-Dave Rodriguez 

U-Not Filled 

AS-Anthony Shealy 

AS-Melody Shealy 

AS-Dawson Davis 



Ukraine Welcome Circle Updates 

 Thanks to all who have continued to support our 

Ukrainian family with both funds and all the items you 

have donated. It has been nothing short of astounding! 

 We have another opportunity to offer for you to be 

personally involved.  

 We will be hosting a table, this December, at the  

St. Julie Christmas Craft Show. The proceeds will be 

used in support of the Bryiovskyis. Nadiia makes bow 

ties and hair ribbons that she can sell. Several 

parishioners have offered to make and donate a 

selection of their favorite craft items for sale. A few 

handmade purses and purse items, like tissue holders 

and coin purses, have been donated as well.  

 If you have a special item that you make, and are 

willing to donate a few, please email 

stjstpwchousesupplies.com  with your idea. We will get 

back to you with details and dates.  

 Thanks again for your help in this venture.  

 

It’s Time Again for the 
UWC Football Squares 

Fundraiser 
Have fun again this football 

season watching the Browns 

games while you support our 

Ukrainian family. Cost is 

$100 per square for the 

Season.  100 Squares are sold.  There is a $100 winner 

each week at the end of 1st, 2nd, 3rd quarters and final 

score. 4 winners each week and 17 games in the season. 

So, over the Brown’s season you have a total of 68 

chances to win!  For more information on how to 

purchase a square, please contact Dean Morrison, (440) 

670-3479 or e-mail at morrison3827@gmail.com.  

Secure your spot now to ensure you’re in the game!!! 
 

St. Josaphat Ukrainian Festival 
5720 State Road, Parma, 44134 

August 24 & 25 
Ukrainian Foods, live bands, dancing, kid’s village, bounce 

houses, free parking, free admission, hay rides, 

Ukrainian Beers. 

News & Events 

mailto:morrison3827@gmail.com
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